
DP Thanks. 

From: 	 Burton, Faith (OLA) 
To: 	 Reich, Steven (ODAG); Crabb, John D. (USADC) 
CC: 	 Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: 	 9/2/2011 5:30:21 PM 
Subject: 	 Fw: Please Stop The Shared Drive Letter 

From: Kellner, Kenneth E. (OLA) 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 03:12 PM 
To: Burton, Faith (OLA) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (OLA) 
Subject: FW: Please Stop The Shared Drive Letter 

I spoke with Chris. Access for Needles was never deleted.; 

DP 
From:: 	 ATF 
Sent: 1-1-claii -,-Se .i5te-rfib02720I1 .12:40 PM 
To: Kellner, Kenneth E. (OLA); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Cc: Ramirez, Monica (ODAG); Reich, Steven (ODAG); Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Subject: Please Stop The Shared Drive Letter 

All: 
i 

DP i 
i 
i 
i 
i 
L. 

I learned less than an hour ago that our technical people did not delete access for Jim Needles when instructed to do 
so (human error) back in June. This was detected when I asked the.m.lanro.vida.rria.a.JiatincLofalLu_s_ers._vyho._still.had.._, 
access to confirm that all deletions had been made as I requested; 	 DP 

DP 
ATF L._ 

Office of the Director 
0: 202-648-7425 
C: 786-1 ATF 
HQ Rob5-5-700 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in connection with official business. This 

communication may contain Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any 

review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the 

Department ofJustice without express authorization is strictly prohibited. 
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